
OLDE ANDOVER BURYING GROUND SPECIAL MINUTES 

JULY 3, 2023 TOWN HALL COMMUNITY ROOM 

 

Attendees: Jeff Ballard, Steve Fish, Mike Kurdzo, Cathy Palazzi, Bob Post, Maria Tulman 

Mike called meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

Mike said we were having a special meeting to discuss Randall Nelson. Team decided to invite Randall to 
the October 23, 2023 meeting so he could present his information on cleaning and restoring stones. 
Mike will email Randall and invite him to the October meeting and bring proof of insurance in case he is 
asked to work in the future at the OABGC.  

Meeting adjourned by Mike at 6:23 pm seconded by Steve.  

No date set for another meeting until October. If there is to be one Mike will let us know. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Palazzi 
Secretary 
 

 


